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183 SOUTH CONSTRUCTION ALERT  January 2016  
 

	

	

WHEN:	Anticipate	beginning	mid-to-late	January*	and	lasting	approximately	8	months.	
	

WHAT:	Construction	operations	will	impact	MLK	Blvd.	between	Tannehill	Lane	and	Regency	Drive.	The	
initial	work	will	reduce	MLK	to	one	lane	in	each	direction.	In	addition,	the	sweeping	right	turn	
movements	for	westbound	MLK	to	northbound	US	183	as	well	as	southbound	US	183	to	westbound	
MLK	will	be	permanently	closed.	Permanent	closure	of	the	eastbound	to	southbound	and	northbound	

to	eastbound	movements	will	occur	later	in	2017.	
	

	

	
CONTACT	US:		
E-mail:	www.183south.com/contact	
Twitter:	@183South		
24/7	bilingual	telephone	hotline:	512-640-0060	or	toll-free	at	1-855-245-4272	
	
ABOUT	183	SOUTH:	
The	Mobility	Authority	is	building	a	new	tolled	expressway	with	three	lanes	in	each	direction	on	an	eight-mile	section	of	US	183	between	US	290	and	SH	71.	The	
agency	is	also	reconstructing	and	improving	the	non-tolled	US	183	general	purpose	lanes	and	adding	$25	million	worth	of	pedestrian	and	bicyclist	facilities.	The	
project	will	open	in	phases	between	2019	and	2020,	offering	greater	mobility	for	all	users	of	the	corridor.	
	

*Dates	are	subject	to	change	based	on	weather	and	other	circumstances	


